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Term:  Autumn 2                            November 2021 
 

Mars Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It seems as though half term was over in a flash! I hope 

everybody had a good rest. 

We began our new class text today: ‘Varjak Paw’ written by 

S.F.Said. Many children commented about how interesting 

and exciting it was and we are all looking forward to 

tomorrow’s installment. Children will examine and explore the 

features of adventure stories and aim to write an extra 

adventure for Varjak in the coming weeks. 

In our Mathematics, Mars class shall mainly be focusing on 

fractions; including recognizing equivalent fractions, 

simplifying fractions and adding and subtracting fractions. 

Science will involve reviewing the processes that took place in 

order to make our seawater clean enough to drink as well as 

having a look into what oxidation means. 

In Religious Education, children have explored the spiritual 

leaders; Mother Theresa, The Dalai Lama and The Pope, 

presenting thoughts and ideas and considering why people 

find them inspirational. We will be looking at Ghandi and 

children will be able to express feelings about their own 

identities linking with recent learning about Black History 

Month and to our personal, social and health curriculum. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Ms Cashell and all the lovely support 

assistants. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Daily- Please read every 

day! 

Fridays- Mrs Last teaches 

Tuesdays – PE 

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Ask your child what their 

writing targets are. 

Some children have shared 

poems and stories written at 

home. Encourage your child 

to write something they are 

proud to share. 

 

 

 


